

Fwd: Vol State Winnies newsletter November 2021

1 message

Vol State Treasurer Joe <volstatemoney@gmail.com>
To: Moore joe money <volstatemoney@gmail.com>

Mon, Nov 15, 2021 at 7:55 AM



November 2021 by Linda Rogers, Secretary

The Winnies Fall Campout was held October 27 – 31 at the Ward Agricultural Center in Lebanon, Tennessee with 10 rigs attending. Happy hour was held each afternoon at 4:00 p.m. for socializing. Meetings were held on Friday and Saturday mornings to discuss future plans for the Winnies and WIT changes to their by-laws as they attempt to make it easier for clubs and chapters to function without elected officers and with fewer members.

Events included a Tech Talk, an Instant Pot cooking demonstration by Linda Rogers, a Whitt's barbeque dinner, lunch at Breeden's Orchard in Mt. Juliet, and a trivia contest which was won by Cathy Moore. A cake was served after dinner on Saturday night to celebrate the 45th anniversary of the Vol State Winnies which was chartered on October 18, 1976 in Nashville.

The Vol State Winnies business meeting was held on Saturday at 4:00 p.m. Retiring President Ralph Wiggers and his wife Virginia were honored for serving the club for many years. The group discussed future plans. Officers were elected and those in attendance were sworn in. Our new officers are:

Steve Rogers – President

Dwight Clayton – Vice President

Joe Moore – Treasurer

Linda Rogers – Secretary

Our spring campout will be held at Spring Lake RV Resort in Crossville, Tennessee from Thursday, April 28 to Sunday, May 1, 2022. If you plan to attend please make reservations with Spring Lake before March 29 and ask for spaces with the Vol State Winnies near clubhouse #2. We have reserved the Spring Lake enclosed clubhouse with a kitchen, restroom, tables and chairs.

Kathryn Padgett with the Winnebago WIT club announced that the 2022 Grand National Rally (GNR) in Forest City, Iowa will be held Sunday, July 17 to Thursday, July 21, 2022 with a full day of activities on Thursday. They have officially announced the dates in their November *Traveler News* sent by e-mail. Winnebago has decided to provide WIT members with name tags on a lanyard instead of cards which you may have already received in the mail. The GNR is open to members of WIT who own RVs by Winnebago, Itasca, Country Coach, or Sunnybrook.

We now have a Facebook page for "Vol State Winnies/State of Tennessee Winnebagos" which is open to members and people who own Winnebago products and are interested in joining our group. You are invited to join the group and post comments or photos of your recent travels. Our web page www.tnvolstatewinnies.org has information and events for our state club and the two state chapters Music City Winnies and West Tennessee Travelers.



Cliff Klein swears in officers

Joe Moore, Linda Rogers & Steve Rogers 10/30/21



Fond farewell and thanks to Virginia and Ralph Wiggers

We appreciate all that you have done for us!

10/30/21